
 

 
 

January 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Clothing Drive 

We are collecting pre-loved clothing for children and young people aged between 5-16 years old to help the 
families in most need in our community. 

Donations can include t-shirts, tops, jumpers, cardigans, leggings, trousers, coats and jackets. We do ask 
that any underwear or socks are brand new. 

If your child has outgrown any clothing or you have items lying around that they just don’t wear which are 
clean and in a good condition please bring them to the main office at Stanborough school by Friday 9th 
February.  After this date, the items will be sorted and distributed within our community. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs Bodrozic 
Lead School Family Worker 
Stanborough School  

 


